
STUDY LEAVE ARRANGEMENTS 2024 - YEARS 11, 12 & 13 2024
Year 11
● Study Leave will be granted from the week commencing 3rd June 2024 and until this

date, students will be expected to attend school as normal. Students will attend lessons
and revise and prepare accordingly. Students will sit examinations as usual then return
to lessons.

● I feel we can make a very positive use of these arrangements as students may revise in
lessons. Further, staff will be available to conduct revision sessions with the students.
May I assure you that your child(ren) will be supervised at all times and we intend to run
the normal school day.

● I do hope you will support the school through these arrangements as we work together
for the best outcome for each student.

Year 12
● Normal teaching takes place until Friday 10th May.
● Monday 13th May - first AS paper; Monday 3rd June - last AS exam paper. Students will

NOT be expected at normal lessons during this period, unless the teacher requests it.
● On Monday, 10th June, all students should attend school for the Year 13 Induction

Programme in the Sixth Form Hall. ALL STUDENTS MUST ATTEND.
● AS results can be collected from reception on Thursday 15th August 2024 between

8.30am – 10.00am.
● GCSE examination results will be issued on Thursday 22nd August, again in Reception

at 8.00 am – 9.30am.
● DROPPING AS SUBJECTS AT THIS STAGE IS NOT ALLOWED. It is the school’s policy

that students should continue to follow all their subjects until their results are known in
August. This will allow students to make a more informed decision as to which subject
they may decide to drop on return to school in September.

● NO HOLIDAYS are to be booked during term time. The academic year finishes for Year
12 students on the 19th July 2024.

Year 13
● Lessons continue until Friday 17th May.
● Monday 20th May - first A Level paper; Thursday 20th June - last A level paper.
● If you are studying a course which does not involve an external exam you must discuss

the timetable with your teacher.
● A Level examination results will be issued to students in Reception between 8.00am –

9.30am on Thursday, 15th August. GCSE examination results will be issued on Thursday
22nd August, again in Reception at 8.00 am – 9.30am.

● Please note that the date for the Sixth Form Summer Ball is Friday, 5th July at St Davids
Hotel, Cardiff, 7 – 7.30 pm. A coach is booked to leave the seafront at 7.00pm.

● Please note that the Leavers’ Ceremony for Year 13 will be on Friday 17th May.


